
NEWSLETTER 
COMPETITION!!! 

Every Tuesday we will  

send a 


‘Newsletter Quiz’

about the weekly newsletter!


Answer the questions and go into a 

draw to win a Pak’n Save/Countdown/

The Warehouse or Kmart

voucher!


Last Weeks winner

Aaliyah Amosa 


Who will receive a 

Voucher for The Warehouse.


Thank you to all of those that entered! 


New questions tomorrow! 




Henderson North School Newsletter

Monday 15 May 2023


This week's value - ‘BEE Respectful’



Dear Whānau
What a week we had last week - 
rain, thunder storms then 
beautiful sunshine on Friday - 
we hope you were able to enjoy 
the day with your children 
while the staff went to Hoani 
Waititi Marae. We all learned 
so much and appreciate the time 
given to us.

A spare pair of clothes in your child’s bag is essential in this weather!  Please pack a set.


This week is Book Week 

There will be lots of activities in the library and some authors visiting. 


On Friday 19 May, students can come to school dressed as their 

favourite book character, or favourite sports star, 


or in their very best cultural dress. 

Parents and whānau are invited! Please join us to celebrate books next week! At 9am 
on Friday, there will be a dress up parade and exciting assembly with performances 
from students and staff!  We would love you to be part of it!


Thank you for attending our Pōwhiri last week it is always 
so nice to see so many new families at our school

On Friday 9 June - Matariki Markets & Matariki Concert 4.30-7.30pm.  Please get in 
touch with us if you are interested in doing a food stall.


Pink Shirt Day - we will do this on Friday 26 May


Kidscan jackets - the smaller sizes have not arrived yet!  

They assure us they are not far away.  We will let you know.


When you are on our school grounds you are welcome to use the 



School Wifi - the password is - ‘welcome2school’
We encourage you to checkout our website and 

read 
the weekly newsletter and log onto the Skoolloop 

App.
If you don’t have this App already it is free and a great way to stay 

informed about what is happening.

‘Whānau Family Conversations’ 
Thursday 1 June and Friday 2 June. Thank you for setting up a time to see 
your child’s teacher.  See instructions below or call the school office.  
Please remember school will finish at 2.00pm on these days.



ATTENDANCE @ HNS


Kia ora e te whānau

Last week we meet with Diaz Minisita who works for Managed 
Moves Attendance West. Diaz will be assisting us with getting our 
tamariki to school. 

Last week was tricky with the weather and we understand why you 
were keeping your children at home.  Please still do let us know 
when when they are away. We need to know they are safe.


Ways to contact us if your child is absent - call us and leave a message on our 
absentee line, email us - office@hns.school.nz, report an absentee through the 

Skoolloop App, text us 02102483806.

If there is anything we can help you with, please let us know.  Matt


EVENTS & REMINDERS


Wednesday 17 May - Whānau Hui 6 - 7pm


Thursday 18 May - Board of Trustees Meeting 5.30pm


Thursday 1 June & Friday 2 June -Whānau Family Conversations


Monday 5 June - King’s Birthday Holiday


Friday 9 June - Matariki Markets & Matariki Concert 4.30-7.30pm


Wednesday 14th June - Zoo Trip Rooms 15,16,17 & 18


Thursday 15th June - Zoo Trip Rooms 10, 11, 12 & 14


Friday 16 June - Class Photos


Friday 30 June - Last day of term 2 


mailto:office@hns.school.nz


BOOK WEEK

Book Week started today!


We had a visit from two Authors

Nesa Prasad & Kathy Woollett




‘HENDERSON NORTH SCHOOL GOOD SORTS’

Matua Paul’s Dad Dave comes in every week and helps out with our 

Garden to Table Programme.


NAME OUR SCHOOL HONEY

LAST WEEK FOR IDEAS!!


Please send us your ideas! 



Last week was Rotuma Language Week.

The Rotuma Islands are close to Fiji.


The children learnt about Rotuma at lunchtime. They learnt basic 
Rotuman words and the background of Rotuma. Thank you to Elizabeth. 


Year 3 & 4 Assembly

Room 17 shared their special love heart flowers that they made for 
Mother's Day.



Year 1 & 2 Assembly
We gathered together in Room 12 to 
celebrate our learning and look at the 
great things Room 10 had made for their 
Mums.





They taught us a song about Mum and 
we all got up and danced, following the 
actions.




We celebrated our Bee Safe students, 
students who think about being safe both 
in our classrooms and in the playground. 





We then celebrated children who have 
done special things with work in their 
classroom. Well done - you marvellous 
tamariki.


Room 11 finished our assembly with a performance of "Duck's Stuck" 



Senior Assembly

Bee Safe & Bee Respectful certificates for week 2 & 3. 


Room 2 won the attendance trophy.

 



 

HolidayBefore and After

School Care

ENROLNOW!
sKids provides fun, safe, out of school care programmes.
   FREE Pickup & Drop off* service available from your school
   Afternoon Tea & Homework Support provided
   MSD Approved & Work and Income OSCAR Subsidies available
   Trained & Friendly Staff
   Exciting Activities include Art, Craft, Dance, Cooking, and more…
   Based at Henderson Primary School

sKids Henderson based at
HENDERSON PRIMARY SCHOOL

11 Montel Ave, Henderson
henderson@skids.co.nz

09 390 4545

Enrol now at
www.skids.co.nz

for more details, you may reach us at

022 44 75437

we grow AWESOME kiwi kids

(*please enquire for more information)






